
BDC/RBCresponseConsultee Date Concerning
BDC or RBC?

Response

Warwickshire County
Council - Jasbir Kaur

26/10/2016 Both No observations to make regarding this document Noted.

02/11/2016Environment Agency
- Mark Davies (West
Midlands Area)

Both The Environment Agency have no comments to have
on the SCI.

Noted.

11/11/2016The Woodland Trust-
Justin Millward

Both 1. Local Plans, Supplementary Planning Documents
and other General Policies documents: the
Woodland Trust would like to be consulted as a
general consultation body.

1. Agreed. The Woodland Trust will be included as a
General Consultation body for planning policy
matters and will be added to the consultation
database.

2. Development Management: In order to improve
consultation on planning applications, the
Woodland Trust would like this SCI to commit to
consulting the Woodland Trust on any planning
applications that destroy, degrade or threaten
the irreplaceable habitat of ancient woodland.
The National Policy Planning Framework clearly
states: "...planning permission should be refused
for development resulting in the loss or
deterioration of irreplaceable habitats, including
ancient woodland and the loss of aged or veteran
trees found outside ancient woodland..." (DCLG,
March 2012, para 118). The Woodland Trust
therefore needs to be informed of these
development cases.

2. Consulting the Woodland Trust on any planning
applications that may affect ancient woodland is
dependent on having accurate and up-to-date
data on the location of ancient woodland in
Redditch and Bromsgrove. Subject to the
Woodland Trust providing this information, then
the Councils could add this information as a
constraint layer.

3. Agreed. The Woodland Trust will be included as a
Non-statutory consultee for Development
Management purposes in Appendix D of the SCI.

Other Local Authority SCIs have incorporated this
provision to consult the Woodland Trust on
ancient woodland planning application cases,
such as Swindon Borough Council SCI (March
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